

Address: Coppice View Road, Sutton Coldfield, B73 6UE Tel: 0121 464 8265

Email: enquiry@bridge.fet.ac Web. www.bridge.fet.ac

Head Teacher: Mr A Seager

Dear Parent/Carer,

I trust this letter finds you safe and well. Firstly, may I thank everyone for their continued support with ensuring all the children attend The Bridge daily. It's been a fantastic start to the academic year.

It was brilliant to meet so many of you at our recent Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 04^{th} October, where you have helped raised over £150 for such a wonderful charity. It would be great if you could make our harvest reading session the week commencing 21^{st} October, more details regarding each classroom session will be sent out accordingly.

A date for the diary, Thursday 07th November we are hosting our settling in evening, where parents can attend between 15:30pm-18:00pm to meet classroom staff and find out how their child is doing at The Bridge.

Please remember to visit our website https://bridge.fet.ac/ to keep up to date with events taking place at the school. I look forward to seeing you soon.

Kind Regards,

Andrew Seager Head teacher